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Tornado on the Sabine National Forest forces closure  

of Ragtown Recreation Area 
 

Ragtown Recreation Area in the Sabine National Forest is currently closed due to tornado 
damage the facilities sustained from last Thursday morning’s storm.  

According to Angelina/Sabine District Ranger Kimpton Cooper, the recreation area sustained 
substantial damage to the buildings and other infrastructure within the rec area.  It will remain 
closed to public access until proper assessments and repairs can be completed and the facility is 
deemed safe to reopen.  
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